John Whipple

From: scone

Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2004 5:58 AM

To: Pat Turney

Cc: johnleeper; John Whipple

Subject: RE: comments-- Navajo Nation Water Rights Settlement Agreement

15 January 2004
Hi Pat

We am hoping you will be able to assist us. CAW are following the State's
participation in settlement negotiations of the Navajo Nation San Juan River
water claims. The scheduled close for comments is end of business today. I
would like to arrange to have copies of all the comments which submitted to
Mr. Whipple or Mr. Leeper during the comment period which ran from 12/05/03
up to and through 01/15/04. The NM Inspection of Public Records Act
provides for the timely release of these documents.

Please advise us as to how best to proceed in this matter.
Sincerely,

Steve Cone

for "electors Concerned about Animas Water" -- CAW --

1217 Chaco Avenue
Farmington, NM 87401



